September 2019

Page 1 of 2

DAISY FAMILY PICNIC



The Annual Daisy Family Picnic will be held Wednesday,
September 18 from 5:30-7pm.
Hamburgers, hot dogs & drinks are \$1 each. Please bring a dish to share. Food, fun & music!!

OPEN HOUSES

Class Open Houses are being held September 9 - 13. More information will be sent home in your child's folder.

PTO MEETING

Our first PTO meeting of the 19-20 school year will be Tuesday, September 24 at 6pm in the Daisy cafeteria. Come see how you can become more involved in the Daisy Community!



DAISY DASH 5K/DAISY RUN CLUB

The 7th Annual Daisy 5k and
Kids fun run will be held on
Saturday, November 23. The race
is our largest fund raiser of the
year! If you would like to get
involved, please contact Jodi
Ouellette at
jodiouellette@hotmail.com.

Daisy will once again host a Run Club for grades K-4 to prepare for the Daisy Dash. Keep an eye out for more information in your child's folders.

BOX TOP\$

No More Clipping!! Download the new Box Tops mobile app for iPhone and Android. Simply scan your receipts any time you buy products with the Box Tops\$ logo and the points will automatically added to Daisy's earnings online! If you still have any traditional clipped Box Tops at home, please send them in - they will be honored until their expiration date.



IMPORTANT EVENTS

Class Open Houses:

September 9-13th

Daisy Family Picnic:

Wednesday, September 18, 5:30-7

Next PTO Meeting:

Tuesday, September 24, 6pm

Daisy Cafeteria

Daisy Dash 5k and Kids Run:

Saturday, November 23

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES NEED YOU!

Volunteers are needed to help with after school activities to get them going this year. Please contact Kristen Ford to help: kford02@gmail.com



STOP & SHOP SCHOOL REWARDS



Remember to register your Stop and Shop card to Daisy Ingraham for their reward program! Please encourage your friends and family to sign up, too! You can shop in any town, and your points will help Daisy!

stopandshop.com/school-rewards

PTO CHAIRS NEEDED!



We are looking for folks to chair the 4th Grade Graduation and Yearbook Committees. Please contact Tovah Vincent if you can help:

tovah.vincent@gmail.com

CULTURAL ARTS



The Cultural Arts Committee is always looking for fun ideas for multicultural activities we can do at Daisy. Please contact Jessie Lernmark with any fun, new suggestions.:

jessie.lernmark@gmail.com

WRAPPING PAPER



Wrapping Paper order forms will go out September 16 for delivery by Thanksgiving. We need volunteers to help distribute paper once it arrives. Please contact Tovah Vincent if you can help: tovah.vincent@gmail.com



THE BOOK FAIR NEEDS YOU!

We are looking for some more volunteers for family night at the Book Fair. If you can help, please contact Kristen Squillacote: kristen_delmonico@yahoo.com

NEXT PTO MEETING: TUESDAY, 9/24 AT 6:00 PM



(f)

@DaisyIngrahamPTO



@DaisyIngrahamPTO

https://dis.westbrookctschools.org